
CELEBRATING THE LIFE OF
MARY BOWEN-BRAVERY

 

We invite you to join us to celebrate the life of Mary Bowen-Bravery, 
who passed peacefully on February 17th, 2022, age 101. Independent 
and full of life to the end, we celebrate a much loved mum and granny, 
who enjoyed an accomplished life, well-lived, centred on fun, joy, and 

compassion.

Funeral to take place at 11am on March 23rd, at St Mary the Blessed 
Virgin Church, The Street, Brabourne, TN25 5LR, then after at the Five 

Bells Inn, The Street, East Brabourne, TN25 5LP

Please RSVP to Jane Bravery, at jbbravery@gmail.com, or by phone or text to 
07789 554968


